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In attendance:  
Chairman: Tom Curry  
Committee Members: Laurie Adeszko, Ken Calhoun, John O’Brien, Scott Diedrich, 
Scott Thornton 
Meeting started: 6:08pm  
 
 

TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Minutes 

 

New Business  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adjournment 

 

 

 

 

No minutes were approved 

 

Taking Down the Ice Rink – Committee member O’Brien discussed the 

logistics and plan to break down the Ice Rink at Rescue Squad Park. 

O’Brien also explained that breaking the down the ice rink would not 

require as much workers as setting up.  

 

D12 planting trees in the Park – Andy and Dave from Johnsburg District 

12 attended the meeting to explain some of the new plans they have this 

year with planting the trees. They explained that over the years they have 

planted the trees in the Dutch Creek easements but are looking to possibly 

plant some at local parks this year. They also showed the committee some 

maps of the tree planting that students have done over the years.  

 

Chairman Curry showed the men the layout of Hiller Park and the 

potential spots that the students can plant the trees. The timeline for when 

D12 can plant the trees on Village property will be discussed after the 

board meeting, in the mean time they will plant some trees at Hiller park 

but only on the property that D12 owns.  

 

Alfred May Park Improvements – Chairman Curry Reviewed some of 

the possible improvements that can be made for the park. Committee 

members agreed that a cleanup phase is something that should be done 

first with the possibility of putting new decorative rocks down by the 

water. In addition, Chairman Curry that stated that there have been some 

opinions form the public to put extra parking spots by the boat launch. The 

Committee agrees that this would not be a good idea because space is 

already limited and that the Residents can continue to launch their boats 

and park vehicles at Village Hall.  

 

Chairman Curry moved to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Committee 

Member McEvoy. All committee members present voted aye. Motion 

carried. Meeting adjourned at 7:10PM 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Chairman Curry 

will contact D12 

after the Board and 

Mr. Hettermann 

take a look at the 

proposal.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chairman Curry 

will take the 

improvement ideas 

to the Board 

meeting then 

update the status to 

the Committee in 

future meeting.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


